
Contact us at young.workers@ciu-sdi.ca to 
be notified of the next meeting’s date and 
time, or scan the QR code on the right to visit 
ciu-sdi.ca/en/young-workers/ for additional  
information. See you at the next meeting!

If you are 35 years old or younger and want to get involved 
with your union, you are invited to attend the CIU Young 
Workers virtual meetings. 
These meetings are held over Zoom and are an excellent 
opportunity to make your voice heard and discuss shared issues 
with your fellow young workers.

GET INVOLVED with YOUR UNION!

Young 
Workers!


